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Greetings,  
  
Metrc and the OMC are pleased to bring an update to the new required Testing Facility 
Process that will be implemented on 3/1/2024. This Bulletin announcement is in regard 
to Minnesota Industry Bulletin 12 that was distributed on 09/21/2023. For more 
information about Lab Test Batches, Test Samples and Sub-Contracting, please 
reference Bulletin 12.  
 
Once this has been implemented, all packages that have not had passing test results 
entered in Metrc will not be available to be transferred to a dispensary. In order to 
transfer these packages, you will need to follow the Lab Test Batches, Test Samples 
and Sub-Contracting process. Additional details are also included in Bulletin 12. 
 

Please feel free to contact support at support@metrc.com or 877-566-6506 with any 
questions. 
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